
  Where has the school year gone? 

 With the first day of summer behind us and the last 

week of school just ahead of us, I would like to say how 

proud I am of CVAB.  

These past 6 years have been a wild adventure, full of 

learning opportunities for both staff and children. We 

have grown as a program and we have adjusted our 

appearance to meet the needs of our families and the 

ever so evolving childcare design. The memories I have 

made, will be cherished forever. I am thrilled at the 

opportunity to stay within the agency and simply grow 

furthermore professionally.  

As we head into the summer months, the Children’s 

Village at Bridlewood is set for its September expansion 

and is already at full capacity in our kinder program. 

With that said, we only have (4) spots remaining in our 

school age program to fill and CVAB’s new Program 

Supervisor has also had the opportunity to step her foot 

in the door this past month. Therefore, it looks to be a 

smooth sail into both the summer program and the 

2019-2020 school year.  

Until the fall, enjoy the sunshine.  
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Team CVAB would like to wish all board 

members a safe and fun filled summer. 

We look forward to providing  

you all with a summer recap in the Fall!  

In the meantime, we will be venturing on the 

following field trips: 

- Proulx Farm & Saunders Farm 

- Science & Tech Museum 

- Brewer Park & Mooney’s Bay 

• KG Full 22/20 

• SAP1 Full 28/30 With room for KG 

overflow 

• SAP2 Full 15/15 

• SAP3 Full overenrolled 16/15  

*one new SA admission in the month of June  

*with 3 discharges (moving or graduating) 

and 22 temporary withdrawals (out for 

summer back in September)  


